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The CDMDC now has it’s own photography
Set up for all to use. T1 finds of the month
will soon be seen by all, but first a new
battery is required for the camera

| This month club members were entertained with another talk from Mike

Stone, the subject matter covering the:-

“CELTS AND ROMANS IN SOUTH WALES”
Mike has written and published books on local history and has made
numerous radio broadcasts both nationally as well as specialist TV
covering archaeology and heritage.

1 | Catherine Mennell, T2
. secretary and club member
. flew out to East Asia this
month on a secret metal
detecting trip but Kate
forgot to pack her Deus I
Just joking.
Kate flew to Taipei staying
for a week then two weeks

Found by Terry Kearton
this month this stunning
medieval silver seal has
got a lot of attention by
SOME eXperts, OVer just
how old it is and who
owned it. Another

b, treasure find for the club

*0 inJapan then to Hanoi and
'8 is now currently seeing the
| sights in Bangkok.
| The photograph left was
taken showing the Taipei
. 101 World Trade Centre
- one time highest building
‘ in the world when built.

T2 member Matt
Fenn won best

find of the month
with this Roman
headstud brooch
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